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NEWSLETTER FOR THE WEEK DECEMBER 08, 2012 
 
 
LLaasstt  WWeeeekkss  MMeeeettiinngg  
AAtttteennddaannccee  
Members Present – 32 
Guests - 2 
 
MEETING & EVENT SCHEDULE 

 
44HH  BBaannqquueett    
The 4H banquet was held at the Erie 
Street Church. 14 members attended the 
banquet. Kiwanian Keith Hamilton was the 
MC for the evening.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
MMyysstteerryy  HHaannddsshhaakkee  
 Past President Ron Beavis was the 
mystery handshake; the following 
Kiwanian’s did not shake his hand, John 
Wright, June Guyitt, Rebeccah Malott, Bill 

Verlaan, Jen Vaughan, Dave Vaughan, and 
Bill Johnston. 
HHaappppyy  DDoollllaarr  
From PP Ken - Shirley Stone was happy 
for using Alan Ure’s projector.  
 
Craig Mitton was happy for the new officer 
position for E.C.&C. District Vice Governor. 
He also was happy for District Trustee 
Alan Ure’s resignation for the trustee 
position, and putting in his application for 
Governor elect.  
 
International Vice President Dr. John was 
happy about the Kiwanis International 
Planning Meeting.  
 
Rebeccah Malott was happy about the new 
camera she bought. 
 
AAkkttiioonn  CClluubb  
The Aktion Club is selling bags of popcorn 
as a fundraiser Kernels Popcorn. Cheddar, 
Caramel or Buttersalt -2 for $5.00. 
 
KKeeyy  CClluubb  
The Key club will be decorating their float 
on Thursday. On Saturday they will be 
selling bags of popcorn in front of the 
Royal Bank during the Santa Claus 
Parade. 
 
The club carried on a discussion about 
helping out at two hockey tournaments. 
 
WWiinnee  DDrraaww  WWiinnnneerr  
Gary Guyitt 
 

Dec 6 Board Meeting/Candy 
Pack 

Dec 8 Santa Claus Parade 
Dec 13 Children’s Christmas 

Party at the Bowling 
Alley 6:00pm 

Dec 20 Guest Night/ Girls 
Choir 

Dec 27 Christmas Party at 
Brad Carnie home 



  
 
 
 
 
 
MMoocchhaa  VViioolleett  
After our meeting last week we went over to Mocha Violet for Swag making and social hour. 
 

Club Website:  http://www.ridgetownkiwanis.com  
E.C.& C. District Website:  www.kiwanisecc.org 
Kiwanis International Website:  www.kiwanis.org 

 



 
OOuurr  BBeeaauuttiiffuull  SSwwaaggss  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  



  
HHoommee  HHaarrddwwaarree  
Please keep any receipts you may have. 
This will help us for the Christmas Parade. 
  
CCaakkeess  aanndd  SSmmooootthhiieess  
 Cakes are $15 and Smoothies are $2.  

 

The crew after putting up the Christmas 
Lights at Kiwanis Park on November 17.  

EElliimmiinnaattee  PPrroojjeecctt  
We are now in the 19 million dollar mark, 
with 31 more countries to eliminate 
maternal neonatal tetanus.  

CLUB OFFICERS: 
 
President:  Brad Carnie   
Past President:  Alan Bloomfeild  
President-elect: Kevin Hoskins 
Vice President:  Brian Dunlop  
Secretary:  Mary Ann Hawthorne 
Treasurer:  Alan Bloomfeild 
 
DISTRICT & DIVISION OFFICERS: 
 
Governor:  Peter Tudisco 
Governor Elect:  Hope Markes 
Division 4 Lt. Governor:  Doug Taylor 
International Vice President: Dr. John Button 
 
DIRECTORS:  
 
Brian Dunlop, June Guyitt, Wendy Millyard, 
Dale Smith (1 Year) 
 
Marian Visser, Brian Hoskins, David Vaughan, 
and Karolyn Ure (2 Years)   
  

 
The Kiwanis Club of Ridgetown meets weekly at 6:30 pm in the basement of Mount Zion 

Presbyterian Church, 59 Main St. E., Ridgetown, every Thursday, from September 1st through 
June 30th each year.  Summer meetings are hosted by members at various local addresses. 


